

April 12, 2017

To: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair

**Riverside Division** 

From: Pete Sadler, Chair

Committee on Undergraduate Admissions

Re: Proposed Changes to Senate Bylaw 1.2

The Committee on Undergraduate Admissions reviewed the proposed changes to Senate Bylaw 1.2 at their April 11, 2017 meeting. Members preferred to let Academic Senate Committees decide whether their own ex officio members retain voting privilege. Furthermore, the Committee was supportive of their ex officio member retaining voting rights.